

App. for membership.

Received from J Lewis
proposed by B Griffiths
Seconded by J Fuller
Accepted.

Treasurers Report

Current Account £226
Dep. Account £831 as at 1/83

Subs } owing Keith to write to sort
Jerseys } this matter out.

Open 100

	A	B	C
1st £20.00	7.50	7.50	7.50
2nd £15.00	5.00	5.00	5.00
3rd £10.00			

Fastest Vet 5.00 50 miles 3.00
 Lady 5.00 Event Rec 15.00
 Team

Open 25 H'Cap

1st £8.00	£8.00	1 Lady 5.00
2nd £5.00	£5.00	2 Lady 3.00
3rd £3.00	£3.00	

Vet 5.00 Team of 3 £2.00 each

AOB It was decided to re-affiliate
to the BCF
Social Club weekend 28/1/84
Discos - various venues were discussed

Meeting closed at 1.20pm.

Minutes of a Committee Meeting Held
at the Goshawk Mouldsworth on
Commencing at 12.30

Present B Griffiths, M. Tregg, S Tregg, H. Cotling
K. Orum, J. Fuller, J. Hawkins, B Gray, E. Davies
E. Reeves, P. Mason, B. Bird, R. Andrews, M. Rowlands
M. D. A. / B. Birch.

APOLIGIES P. KATON.

The minutes of the last meeting were then
read and confirmed as a true record
with one exception there is to ~~be~~ be no
Ladies Prize in the open 100.

Matters arising

It was reported that the club had
now sorted out the misunderstanding with the K.R.A.
and were once again up to date with its
subscriptions.

The Liverpool DC had written confirming
the new dates for our club 100s, and discussion
followed about the committees decision to hold them
on a Saturday, because certain members thought
it would deter people from attending club runs
it was agreed that the club runs should
therefore be made to accommodate the ^{clubs} ~~open~~
100s (it be brought closer to the word for
these notes)

CLOB Minutes Nothing yet to report.

Treasurer Report

He reported that the club now had no outstanding debts and ~~had~~ ~~no~~ reasonable sound financially.

B.C.F. We had received the forms to affiliate to the B.C.F. AFF THE BRING #14 it was agreed to affiliate as soon as possible.

The meeting closed at 1.00 PM.

Minutes of a committee meeting held at The Coach and Mouldsworth on ~~on~~ commencing at 12.20

Apologies P. LAYTON

PRESENTS. P. MASON M. TWIGG C. GRILLIERS J. HUNTER
R. ANDREWS K. ORUM

Correspondence. The minutes of the last meeting were read and confirmed as a true record.

Correspondence. The B.C.F. had written advising us of a general meeting and therefore delegates needed to be elected. Delegates Elected Brian P. Colligan and J. Thompson

25 Report. The police forms had been sent and accepted and the council was being approached about the use of the Broxton prime area.

Treasurer Report.

The Treasurer reported that all bills including the B.C.F. subscription and Norwich union insurance had been paid and the club watch had been returned to the club after being checked.

Current account	101
Deposit account	855

He also reported that there was still £63 outstanding from Jersey sales and that there were 5 Jerseys left.

CLUB ROTENTS

Mr Orum was going to write to the District sec for police forms and course details.

CLUB HISTORY

It was reported that the cost for sending one of these to US was AM. £5.00 S.M. £1.50 and that Tax had been sent by sea mail.

A.O.B

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP BRIAN BIRCH

PROPOSED P. MASON SECONDED D. EASTON

REPRODUCTION C. SHORTER (ACCEPTED)

IT was reported that the NEW ADDRESS list will be out shortly.

W.C.T.T.C.A. It was mentioned that models

were needed for the west chestie "30" and
that the MID SHROPS AND CHESHIRE ROADS had
with drawn from the association

TABBARPS It was discussed once again about
tabbards and was agreed to buy 10 approx
cost £25.00

This concluded the business and the meeting
closed at 12.55. RFLK

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held at The Cotham,
Mouldsworth on 28/4/84 commencing at
12.20pm

Present R Andrews, C Jones, D Eaton Ekeeres,
J Hawkins, E Davies, J Fuller, P Mason
M Twigg, H Catling

Minutes of the last meeting were read + confirmed
as a true record.

Matters Arising

Mr Twigg had received the tabbards

Correspondence

The Secretary had received the
RTTC guide note + poster concerning
head up riding that has to be displayed
at the start of open^{club} time trials

A brochure had been received offering
engraving services + medals

Club Tops + Hats

It was agreed to order 12 hats from

Gibbsport if a slightly larger version could be
made.

Club 25

147 entries received closed with a long 'S'
Mr Hawkins had been appointed course
marshall.

Club 100

Mr Mason reported that everything was
running smoothly.

It was agreed that Mr Twigg would
phone Danny Horton and arrange for the
trophy to be collected.

Mr Mason reported that he had sent
the police forms off so but had not as
yet received an ~~receipt~~ acknowledgement.

Applications for Membership

^{2nd}
Nigel Fellows - proposed by Ben Griffith. Mike Two
Chris Shorter - had ~~as~~ requested to be a
second claim member.

Justin Rawthorne - Cadd Member

All above accepted.

Any other Business

Mr Wilkinson of the Manchester Wheelers
was still wanting his team medal from
the 1983 '100' Mr Mason to follow up.

There had been 2 club records
broken during 1983 + medals were
outstanding.

Mr Hawkins mentioned that there was a missing sign from Hodnet. It was generally thought that this was with the other signs.

Also, at a recent West Cheshire meeting a point had been raised about riders in T.T's starting before their allotted time - this of course should never happen.

Mr Hawkins then outlined the new WCTCA 100 course

This concluded the business + the meeting closed at 1.00pm RS/RS

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held at The Coshawk, Mouldsworth on 9/6/84.

Present D Eaton, P Mason, B Griffiths, E Davies, J Fatter, E Reeves, R Andrews, C Jones, H Catling, S Twigg, M Twigg, B Bird.

Minutes of last meeting were read
Matter Arising. Mr Mason was convinced a medal had been sent to Mr Wilkinson of the Manchester Whlrs.

Correspondence

Mr Mason had received a letter from N°47 in the 100 congratulating us on a well run event.

Mr Eaton had received a letter detailing our BCF road race marshalling duties.

Mr Orum had received a letter from H Austin donating £100

Keith had also written to Norwich

Union with regard to insurance of club trophy but to date had not received a reply.

Mr Catling raised the point that the trophy is really a liability to the club - of about £25.00 a year.

Open 25 Mr Griffiths reported that all had gone well and a profit of made

Open 100. Mr Mason gave a brief report. A vote of thanks was passed to Phil. There then followed a brief discussion on changing the course to include a 'leg' towards Telford and also the feasibility of handing up warm drinks at 30 miles.

Treasurers Report

Deposit Account £600 approx } better estimate
Current Account £100 approx } when 100 transactions are completed.

AOB Money RC 24 donation of £5.00

This concluded the business and the meeting closed at 1.15pm. RS/RS

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held at The Coshawk Mouldsworth on 28/7/84 commencing at 12.30pm

Present D Eaton, C Jones, B Griffiths, E Davies, H Catling, J France, S Twigg, M Twigg, J Fatter

Apologies R Andrews, P Mason

The minutes of the last meeting were read and confirmed.
There were no matters arising.

The BCF had written advising us of a meeting to be held in August
RTTC - dates for events 1985

Arthur Birkby had sent a £10.00 donation

Autumn Tints - To be held in The North on weekend of 26/27 October.

AOB. Marshalls for club 25

There was a ^{further} discussion on purchasing a digital watch.

Circular - A list of club runs was to be produced.

This concluded the business and the meeting closed at 1.20pm. *CRG*

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held at The Goshawk, Mouldsworth on 1/9/84 commencing at 12.30pm.

Present M Turry, S Turry, B Griffiths, E Keeres, R Andrews, C Jones, K Orum, J Hawkins, P Mason, B Bird, J Fuller, H Catling.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and confirmed as a true record.

Matters Arising

The Autumn Tints had been booked for The Bull Hotel at Sedburgh
Dates for open events had been sent to Liverpool DC secretary

Treasurers Report

Current Account £387.00

Deposit Account £831.00.

The Treasurer was in the process of chasing up outstanding subs.

Any other Business

Another 25 is to be held in September with K. Orum as organiser.
BCF. Remain as members for another year.

AGM 13/10/84 - Letter/Circular

Cresote party is required for the signs at Shrewsbury.

This concluded the business and the meeting closed. at 1.20pm.

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
HELD AT THE GOSHAWK MOULDSWORTH ON
SATURDAY 8/10/84 Commencing 1-30 P.M.

PRESENT

B. GRIFFITHS	B. BIRD	D. BIRCHALL	H. CATLING
P. MASON	J. FUTTER	J. LEWIS	R. ANDREWS
M. TWIGG	K. ORUM	P. COLLIGAN	C. JONES
S. TWIGG	E. DAVIES	J. THOMPSON	M. ROWLANDS
M. DAY	A. BIRBY	W. CONNER	J. HAWKINS
J. FRANCE	R. POOLE	J. CRANSHAW	A. PICKLES
J. WILLIAMSON	W. WALKER	B. BIRCH	J. RAWSTHORNE

P. WOOTON

APOLIKES

D. EATON, G. ELMINGTON, B. WHITMARSH, A. GORMAN
A. BEATON, F. FISCHER, R. ANDERSON,

The minutes of the last A.G.M. were read and confirmed as a true record.

There were no matters arising

HON SECRETARY

He reported on the club's activities through the year with mention to the club events (Tim Trials) club circulation and general running of the club

HON TREASURER

He reported that the club was healthy financially and proceeded to give a detailed account of the year INCOME/EXPENDITURE AND BALANCE SHEET.

RACING SEC

He gave a brief detailed account on the

year racing and thanked the officials of the club who helped organize the club events.

OPEN 100

it was reported that the club just about broke even on this count due mainly to the outside financial support we received for the printing of start/finish and duty sheets, also another contributing factor was the effort put in by the ladies on the refreshments side of it. He also took the opportunity to thank all members etc.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS

<u>OFFICE</u>	
PRESIDENT	B. GRIFFITHS
VICE PRESIDENTS	H. CATLING + J. THOMAS
HON SECRETARY	D. EATON
HON TREASURER	K. ORUM
CAPTAIN	J. FUTTER
VICE CAPTAINS	J. LEWIS + R. ANDREWS
EDITOR	D. BIRCHALL (NOT ON COMMITTEE)
RACING SEC	J. LEWIS
100 SEC	P. MASON
25 SECS	B. GRIFFITHS + K. ORUM
SOCIAL SEC	P. MASON
B.C.F.	P. COLLIGAN + J. THOMPSON
W.C.T.T.C.A.	J. HAWKINS + J. FUTTER
B.C.C.A.	RESIGNED
R.R.A.	
N. R.R.A.	
R.T.T.C.	P. COLLIGAN + J. THOMPSON.

COMMITTEE S. TWIGG, B. BIRD, M. DAY, C. JONES, T. PICKLES

AUDITORS J. FRANCE E. REEVES

6. That an up to date Club Handbook be produced and issued to every member early in 1985, as it is twelve years (1972) since the last handbook.

Proposed: F.E. Fischer
Seconded: H. Catling

It was decided that a club handbook should be produced and Mr. THOMPSON took on the task of producing it

7. Does the Club have a need for the circular, due to lack of interest and participation in supplying articles for the circular.

Proposed: P. Mason
Seconded: B. Griffiths

after a small amount of discussion it was decided the club has a need for the circular, and it was decided to continue it

The meeting closed at 14.40 P.M.

Minutes of a Committee Meeting Held at the Goshawk Mouldsworth on Sat 24/11/84

Present

B. GRIFFITHS P. MASON K. ORR J. TUTTLE T. PUGHES
S. TWIGG J. LEWIS R. ANDREWS C. JONES E. KEENE
(E. DAVIES D. BETTANY)

Apologies

D. EATON.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and confirmed as a true record

Matters arising

There had been no reply from the members

who had been written to concerning outstanding subs.
The date for the second open '25' is 29/9/84
The signs for Mr. Hurdock had been treated with Cocoonite.

Correspondence

The B.C.F. had written reminding us of affiliation dues
The north road had written advising us of their centenary dinner it was discussed and suggested the club pay for one of our members to attend this was deferred to a date never the time

Treasurer Report

The Treasurer reported that he did not have at hand an accurate figure ~~and~~ but accounts stood approx at:
778 D/A 213 C/A.

Circulars

Discussion was carried out on the printing of the circulars it was decided for the time being they be done in Scotland

Club Runs

Venues were discussed and set for the coming months.

100+25 Prizes for the 25 were agreed to be left as last year but the Hundred to be divided into 5 groups The 100 see to decide for the next meeting.

Disco

Discussion carried out Heatherlands to be approached.

MEMBERS MR KELLY FROM HESWALL WRITTEN OFF

MEETING CLOSED 1.30 P.M.